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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Board of Park Commissioners of the Des Plaines Park District, Cook County, 

Illinois, will hold a public hearing on October 15, 2019 at 7:00 p.m..  The hearing will be held at 
the David L. Markworth Board Room at the Administrative and Leisure Center located at 2222 
Birch Street, Des Plaines, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public 
comments on the proposal to sell bonds in an aggregate amount not to exceed $1,350,000 for the 
purpose of providing for capital improvements to and maintenance of park district facilities 
including but not limited to renovation of various park facilities, the purchase of equipment and 
buildings, and paying any necessary costs of issuance and expenses incident thereto. 

 
Dated September 23, 2019. 

 
Donald Miletic Secretary, 
Board of Park Commissioners 
Des Plaines Park District, Cook County, Illinois 

 


